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From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: St. George"s solar array - email form Denise Day
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 11:38:32 AM

To the Planning Board and HDC
Please see the email below.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
 
From: Denise Day <denised1@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2024 7:39 PM
To: Michael Behrendt <mbehrendt@ci.durham.nh.us>
Subject: Solar Array at St. George's

 

Dear Mr. Behrendt and Members of the Historical District Committee,
 
I am writing to express my full support for the solar array proposed for St. George’s
Episcopal Church. I believe it is imperative that we as a community take advantage of
opportunities to reduce greenhouse gases, and this project fits perfectly with that
goal. The array would be located in the back of the property so would have little
impact on the aesthetics of the Historical District. I urge the committee to approve this
proposal.
 
Sincerely,
 
Denise Day
89 Bagdad Rd.
Durham
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